

AMENT KLAUER LLP

Attorneys at Law 39 Town Hall Square Falmouth, MA 02540

Robert H. Ament, Esq. Kevin P. Klauer II, Esq. Matthew M. Terry, Esq. Telephone (508) 540-6555 Fax (508) 457-1293 Website: www.amentklauer.com

October 31, 2022

By: Overnight and Electronic Mail

Jane Rossi Board Administrator Town of West Tisbury Planning Board 1059 State Road PO Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575 received 222

RE: Withdrawal - Form C Definitive Subdivision Plan Application for "Huseby Meadows"

Dear Ms. Rossi:

I am writing as the attorney of record for and at the direction of Huseby Meadows LLC (the "Owner"). Reference is hereby made to the Form C Application for Approval of Definitive Subdivision Plan signed by the Owner on January 20, 2022 and mailed by me to your office and to the Town Clerk on January 24, 2022. Reference is also made to the letter from William Cumming, on behalf of the Owner, to the Planning Board dated April 7, 2022.

The Owner hereby respectfully requests that the Planning Board allow the Owner to withdraw the above-referenced application without prejudice under the authority granted to the Planning Board by M.G.L. c. 41, the Town of West Tisbury Zoning Bylaw and the Town's Rules and Regulations Governing the Subdivision of Land. The Owner reserves all rights with respect to subsequent applications to the Planning Board or the other boards and commissions of the Town of West Tisbury.

Thank you. Please let me know when it is anticipated that the Planning Board will review and act on this request and please contact me if there are any questions.

Matthew M. Terry, Esq.

MMT/mmt

cc: Huseby Meadows LLC

Town Clerk, West Tisbury